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Texas IB Schools

PO Box 986 .  Dripping Springs, Texas, 78620 .  
972.679.5238

PYP Spring Coordinators Meeting

February 22, 2019

Houston, Texas

Facilitator:  Kelly McBride

1. Welcome & Introductions – 23 coordinators, administrators and teachers attended from Houston, Plano, , Manor, Pearland, McAllen, Longview, and Aldine ISDs;  Uplift Charter Schools of Dallas; and International School of Texas.   Some may have come in after introductions.         
2. Karen Phillips spoke on growth within the state of Texas and upcoming initiatives, including the work being done on special projects, including continuum presentations related to TOK (Theory of Knowledge) and later ATL (Approaches to Learning).   She reiterated information from the coordinators meeting and asked that interested schools contact her.  
3. Iris Lazurus sent greetings as the PYP public school Program Manager.  Iris had to return to Bethesda on Saturday prior to the meeting.
4. Paul Campbell brought greetings from the IBO and stayed to hear school information and questions being shared.
5. An interest was expressed in having additional communication opportunities between coordinators/schools.   Facebook options and other possible sources were discussed.   Kelly will share that information with the board for future consideration.
6. Concerns and questions were discussed
a. The use of personal emails in the registration for My IB was discussed.  Paul Campbell said he would take that back to IBO and to be assured that they were already aware of concerns.   A suggestion was made to establish a separate gmail account rather than using personal home accounts.
b. Online PD issues were shared with Paul Campbell as well.
c. Upcoming PD was discussed – Karen Phillips is opening local Dallas, Houston, and San Antonio training opportunities to districts in those and other areas – especially when PD is needed at a different time than the Austin training.  Contact Karen if you need to be considered for this.
d. Remainder of time was spent with sharing of information and general discussion, particularly around the new PYP Enhancements which will be the topic of the Saturday training session.
